
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Autumn Leaves are Falling Down 
 
IMPORTANT CLASSROOM INFORMATION 

Now that the children and you all have had time to adjust 

to our classroom, the school year is really going to take 

off! We will be learning about Fire Prevention and Fire 

Safety with a visit from the Nassau Bay Fire Department. 

They will be visiting us during the week of the 7th to the 

11th. A more specific schedule will be posted in the 

classroom, as we get closer to that week, showing us our 

specific time to spend with the firefighters. We will also 

be learning a new song, “Hurry, Hurry, Drive the Fire 

Truck” and doing a fire dog Dalmatian art project. 

On Monday, the 7th, all Double Good Popcorn orders are 

due to Ms. Money in the front office. 

On Sunday, the 13th, is Clergy Appreciation Day, and the 

class will be making cards for our Gloria Dei Pastors to be 

given to them to show our love for the work they do! 

On Wednesday, the 23rd, starting at 11 AM will be our 

Parent Chapel lesson with lunch in the classroom to 

immediately follow. This is a great chance for you to meet 

the members of the Family Ministry team at Gloria Dei. 

We hope that you will be able to attend and share in this 

experience with your child. 

On Friday, the 25th, we would like to encourage you to 

dress your child in blue, which is the color of the month, 

and we will be singing, “Who is Wearing Blue Today?” 

Although we will be celebrating fall with a few pumpkin 

art projects, we are asking parents not to dress up their 

child on Halloween day. 

Thank you, parents, for all your love and support and for 

sharing your precious children with us. 

 

GLORIA DEI EVENTS 

On Saturday, 5th, from 5 to 9 PM, Gloria Dei will host their 

45nd Annual Thrivent Shrimp Boil & Benefit Auction. 

This will be an all you can eat and drink shrimp, sausage, 

potatoes, corn, dessert, beer, and more event! This event 

is geared towards adults only. The highlight of the evening 

involves both a silent and live auction. Proceeds are 

distributed to selected beneficiaries. 

Gloria Dei is hosting a Date Night featuring Dueling 

Pianos on Saturday, October 19th, from 6 to 9 PM. It will 

be an evening of good food and good music. There will be 

an opportunity for special requests, dancing, sing-alongs 

and more! The cost will be $75 per couple and includes 

beer, wine, dinner and entertainment. Childcare will be 

provided with registration. See the Events page on the 

Gloria Dei website (www.gdlc.org) for more details. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 5th – Gloria Dei Shrimp Boil starting at 5 PM 

 7th – Double Good Popcorn Orders Due 

 7th to 11th – Fire Prevention Week with Nassau 

Bay Fire Department 

 13th – Clergy Appreciation Day 

 19th – Gloria Dei Dueling Pianos Date Night 

 23rd – Parent Chapel at 11 AM 

 25th – Wear Blue Day! 
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